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E-TALK ON “HOW TO HAVE A GROWTH MINDSET” 
 

October 25, 2021 
 

In order to prepare the final year students for the challenges ahead and offer support in any manner possible, 

MAIMS held a discussion on "How to have a growth Mindset." The conversation had taken place online via 

Gmeet on October 25, 2021. 

 
Whether it’s your business or even that someone special you want to impress, having positive energy and a 

growth mindset is a key trait that separates you from everyone else. And we have a wonderful solution for 

you, MAIMS organized a very insightful and interactive session with Mrs. Mehar Sindhu Batra who is an 

Entrepreneur, a Career Coach, and a Youtuber. Throughout the session one of the most important thoughts 

that she quoted was ‘‘Change your words to change your mindset’’. She also interacted with the audience 

and even took up their questions and suggestions. It was indeed a great and insightful session. 

 
The speaker had prepared an interactive power point presentation while also providing preparation tips for 

the talk, which was attended by 89 students. 

 
He extolled the virtues of conceptual clarity to his listeners. He claimed that the Blue Print Approach was 

required to determine the attitude of the people who created the test questions. He went into great detail 

about the Preliminary, Main, and Interview portions of the exams. The Department's aspirant and 

consistently passionate students found the Talk to be really informative and educating overall. The major 

goal of the tests, according to the speaker, was to find the nation's unpolished gems in order to handle the 

onerous workload of the nation. According to him, the tests were intended for everyone in the nation, not 

just members of the upper classes. He declared that the examinations were challenging but not 

insurmountable in his final statement. 

 
The lecturer continued by discussing old exam papers using an audio-visual style, and the students actively 

participated in the discussion. The Speaker then chose the students who had provided the correct responses 

to conduct mock interviews with them on stage. 

 
Students braved the challenging questions that were asked to them during the mock interviews, and the 

speaker highlighted their errors as examples of "what not to do" throughout the interview process. He gave 

the pupils the advice to practice these mock interviews in front of a mirror so they can feel more confident on 

the big day. 

 



 

 

 

 

Dr. Shilpee Agarwal gave the Vote of Thanks, which was followed by a heartfelt expression of gratitude 

from the students. 
 
 

 

 

 

 


